
A look inside at Uni SA Creative 

The FSASA Board met with some current students for a closer look at them and their work on 

Thursday September 9, 2021 

 

We were very privileged to have an opportunity to meet some of the Art students at Uni SA 

Creative and hear about their current work as they progress towards their final assessments 

and graduation show. It was wonderful to be able to talk to them individually about what 

they have been making and where their ideas have developed from.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                

 

 

Peter Fritton – third year student 

specializing in ceramics. This work 

was sensational – thanks for sharing 

Peter 

Ceramic Vase on display from a past 

student  

Some of our student hosts with a 

sample of ceramic electives pieces  



 

 

Each painting student has their own small 

space where they can devise a working 

“studio” to allow them to set up materials and 

images. Each space was very unique and 

individial and it was great to see how 

creativity is ordered within the confines of the 

three walls.  

 

 

At this stage of the year we are very much looking forward to an invitation from the student body to 

the Board of FSASA to atend their Graduate exhibition, which we have supported financially this 

year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deborah Russell 

Friends Board member  

 A selection of glass and ceramic pieces – but 

the banana was real! 

Hannah Coleman whose ceramic 

portraits are absolutely brilliant  

Right - Painting Studio 

 


